
To Whom it may concern: 

 This bill is a blatant attempt to take away parental rights, protect the underworld of child trafficking and 

remove the God-given right of parental rights to protect their  children and other children from the evils 

that could be perpetuated upon by the “ concerned” people who have NO right to dictate or encourage 

that which is against a parents’ wishes or rights without their knowledge or permission . You must 

remember you are to represent those of us who pay your salary with our tax dollars. This is not a 

representation if this bill passes and sets the precedent for the rest of the country to do what Hitler did 

in World War II taking away parents’ rights. May God direct your vote to the GOOD OF THE PEOPLE and 

not a one world order.  


